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Happy Easter 
I just wanted to thank the pupils, families, staff and governors for all of your hard work 
this term. As we approach Easter, we have celebrated by inviting families to create 
decorated eggs and bringing them into school. We received so many wonderful creations 
on Monday. It is clear that the children had a lot of fun making them. 
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Egg-stra Eggs 
There were so many Easter Eggs that it was so 
difficult trying to ensure that we included 
photographs of all of them. Here is the gallery: 
 
Class 1: 

 

 
Class 2: 

 

 
 
Class 4: 

 
 

Class 5: 

 
 
Class 6: 

 
 
Class 7: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class 8: 

 

 
 
Class 9: 

 
 
Y5 Performance 
The pupils loved 
performing their 
Easter story this 
week to families. 
Thank you to so 
many of you that 
were able to be 
here, supporting your children. The pupils and 
staff worked very hard to put on a great show. 
We are very proud of them. Well done, Year 5! 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm weather… at last! 
The sun came out today 
and we took full 
advantage. The pupils 
had the choice to take a 
meal outside if they 
preferred. They managed to clean up after 
themselves too! 

 
 
Ukulele Masterclass 
Class 1 have been 
learning how to play 
the Ukulele for 11 
weeks and they put 
on a show for their 
parents today. They 
were accompanied by a Year 6 choir, as they 

performed a 
range of well-
known songs. 
 

Hockey Finalists 
Our South Tyneside 
Champions progressed to 
the hockey finals in North 
Shields. In awful 
conditions, they kept 
positive and stuck together as a team. As a 

result, both our Y4 and Y6 
teams managed to win at 
least one game but sadly did 
not qualify for the finals. 
Despite this, they did South 
Tyneside, East Boldon Juniors 

and themselves proud. They were tremendous in 
every respect. Well done to our special 
champions! 
 
Attendance 
92 pupils had 100% attendance this term. They 
received their Perfect Attendance certificates 
today. Well done! 
 
 
 



Head Teacher Award 
Our celebration assembly is a little bit different 
during the last week of each term. We focus on 
attendance and termly achievements instead of 
our usual weekly routine.  
 
Today, however, I decided to give an extra Head 
Teacher’s Award. Our Year 5 pupils were hosting 
their enterprise market in the hall, when Year 4 
were visiting the stalls. I was showing a family 
around our school and Josh Gaff decided to treat 
our newest pupil to Year 4 to a crispy cake. It was 
so very generous and left the family feeling so 
welcome.  
 
It is moments like this that leave us feeling that 
our school is so special. Well done, Josh. 
 
Cleadon Owls Easter Holiday Club  
3rd - 6th April 2018 - We will be celebrating Easter 
and All Things Spring! 
9th - 13th April 2018 - Join us as we journey down 
Under the Sea 
 
We provide: 

 A happy and enjoyable experience  

 A safe, warm and friendly environment 

with highly trained staff 

 A varied range of and challenging 

activities that stimulate imagination  

 Exciting indoor and outdoor activities  

 Healthy and nutritious meals and snacks 

(Check our Facebook Page for our Menu) 

 Sessions and Prices  
Full day 7:15am-6:00pm - £25.00 

Morning Half Day 7:15am-12:30pm - £12.50 
Afternoon Half Day 12:30pm-6:00pm - £12.50 

Activity Clubs 9:00am-11:00am - £5.00  
 
Information:  
Children will need to bring a packed lunch; 
breakfast and other snacks will be provided. 
Drop off/pick up point is the main school 
entrance; the Owls' doorbell is located to the left 
of the main entrance of Cleadon Church of 
England Academy. 
  
Email: cleadonowls@gmail.com 
 

Easter Soccer Camp  
Boys and girls from 4 to 14 years are welcome to 
join Mr Gibson at Cleadon Academy for fun 
games, competitions, mini tournaments and a 
free prize draw. All children receive a medal, 
sweets and a drink; however the children will 
require a packed lunch. This club is available on 
the 3rd, 4th and 5th of May, starting at 10am and 
ending at 3pm each day. Call Martin 
(07746851694) or Tony (07814760784) for 
further details. 
 
Term dates for your diary 
 
Mon 16th Apr  New term starts 
 
Tues 1st May Individual/family photographs 
 
Mon 7th May Bank holiday 
 
Wed 9th May  Y4 Bikeability (Class 6) 
 
Thur 10th May  Y4 Bikeability (Class 7) 
 
Mon 14th May Y6 SATs week begins 
 
Fri 18th May Class/team photographs 
 
Tues 22nd May Y6 Whitburn Academy visit 
 
 

HALF TERM 28th May – 1st June 
 

 
Mon 4th June  New half-term starts 
 
Mon 11th June Y6 Residential begins 
 
Thurs 5th July Y6 Nissan visit (Class 1) 
 
Fri 6th July Y6 Nissan visit (Class 2) 
 
Mon 9th July Y5 Residential begins 
 

 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 23RD July – 3rd September 

 
 
Tues 4th Sep New term starts 
 


